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NEXT MEETING 
Thursday, October 15th, 8:00 PM 

SYOSSET – WOODBURY COMMUNITY CENTER 
On entering park, turn right at stop sign and follow road to end. 

 

 
 
Please join us on Thursday, October 15th at our usual meeting 
location.  Neal Pisanti has arranged to have Richard, the owner of 
Sundown Ski in Levittown to speak at our meeting.  He is an 
excellent boot fitter and very knowledgeable about ski equipment 
in general.  He is willing to share his expertise any time you stop 
at the store seeking information.  Neal went to this store years ago 
to buy boots.  It turned out that the boots he purchased elsewhere 
a few years earlier, were a full size too large.  Richard  fitted him 
with boots that were the correct size and also showed him how to 
sharpen his own skis  while waiting for the boots to cool after they 
were heated for form fitting and molded to his feet.  Richard is a 
good guy to see if you need new boots.  You will ski better!   
 
 



 
Happy Hour-Friday,November 6th from 4 to 6 PM. Please join 
us at our club Happy Hour at Bertucci’s  Restaurant. Bring friends, 
and anyone that may be interested in our various activities.  
Bertucci’s is located at 881 Walt Whitman Rd. Melville, NY (Rt 110).  
Draft beer and house wine will be at Happy Hour prices, $3.00 per 
glass.  Our Ski Club will take care of paying for the snacks.  All are 
welcome to stay for dinner afterward.  Please note that this is a 
change from the original date.  CHANGE YOUR CALENDARS 
TO REFLECT THE NEW DATE !  
 
 
 
 

Trips and Events 
For trip info call Lois at 518-945-2667 or Eleanor at  516-

938-7078 

 
 
Ski Park City and The Canyons, Utah: January 30th to February 
5th, 2016.  This trip includes R/T air from JFK to the Peaks Hotel in   
Park City and return. This is a non-stop flight, no winter 
connections.  Also, the trip includes transfers to and from the 
airport, Bellman services, 6 breakfasts, 3/4 dinners, tax and 
gratuities.    The price is great at $1499.00 pp double occupancy.  
A 4 day Senior group lift ticket at Park City/Canyons  and 1 day at 
Deer Valley additional.   A second payment of $800.00 is due by 
October 15th.  Make check payable to Ski.Com and bring to the 
next meeting or mail to Eleanor Tokar at 40 Linden Blvd. 
Hicksville, NY 11801.  Note:  This trip is closed. 
 
As an added bonus, fantastic cross country skiing is available. This 
is the site of the 2002 Winter Olympics.   The White Pine Touring 



Center is within walking distance of the Peaks Hotel.  There are 
20K of trails for all levels.  Rentals and lessons are available as 
well.  Price last year was $18.00 per day.  There is also free cross 
country skiing at the Rail Trail and also at Round Valley in town. 
     
January 10-13, 2016-Sunday to Wednesday,  OKEMO Mtn. Vt. 
car pool.  Pointe Hotel – 3 nights lodging, 3 breakfasts, 1 dinner at 
the Castle Restaurant, tax & gratuities, indoor pool, hot tub, game 
room. $255.00 pp. dbl occupancy.  3 day discounted senior lift 
ticket additional. 
Cross Country skiing at Okemo Nordic Center available.  Make 
check payable to WeLuv Traveling and bring to meeting or mail 
to Eleanor Tokar, 40 Linden Blvd. Hicksville, NY 11801.   NOTE:  
DEADLINE IS NOVEMBER 1st. 
 
 
Mt. Snow, Vt.,  Feb. 21-26, 2016.  The Lodge at Mt. Snow, 5 
nights lodging, 5 hot breakfasts, 5 multi course dinners, 5 half day 
group ski lessons, 5 day Senior lift tickets, $609.00 pp dbl. 
occupancy, includes tax & gratuities.  $659.00 for non-seniors 
(under 65).  Cross Country skiing available on groomed trails at 
Timber Creek.  Make checks payable to WeLuv Traveling and 
bring to meeting or send to Eleanor Tokar, 40 Linden Blvd. 
Hicksville, NY 11801.   
 
March 11-14, 2016:  Killington, Vt.  3 Nights.  More details to 
follow in the October Newsletter. 
 
 
Oct 26th,2015 Vietnam, Cambodia and Mekong River: 13 Days. 
Trip is closed. 
 

TRIP CANCELATION INSURANCE STRONGLY 
RECOMMEND 



 
 
Dues for 2016 are now due.  Single $30.00, Couple $45.00.  Dues 
mailed must be postmarked by December 31st, 2015.  If paid 
thereafter, a $10.00 initiation fee will be assessed for a single, and 
a $15.00 initiation fee will be assessed for a couple.  Bring to the 
next meeting or mail to Eleanor Tokar, 40 Linden Blvd., Hicksville, 
NY 11801.  Make check payable to 50+Ski Club. 
 
 
Holiday Party: Please hold Friday, December 11th open for our 
annual Holiday party.  Details will follow. 
  

 
 

Mid Week Biking, by Chris Zimmet:  Ten mid-week bikers 
ventured up to Cape Cod for a few days of biking and had a great 
time.  As for weekly biking, we still should have a couple of weeks 
of good weather.  We are looking to do a bike ride this week in 
Great River and next week, our last winery tour out east.  If you 
would like to join in, e-mail Chris Zimmet at:  
peachglowgirl48@yahoo.com.   
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